ST HELENS REFEREES’ SOCIETY

Minutes of the Monthly Meeting held at Greenalls on Monday 1st February 2016

The Chairman opened the meeting at 19:50 and welcomed all members and guests in attendance.

Minutes of the last monthly meeting: Proposed: S Clark and Seconded: J Blackburn - that they be accepted as a true and accurate record.  

No matters arising

Secretary’s Report: 

The RA conference weekend will take place on Saturday 16th July and Sunday 17th July 2016 at Hinckley Island Hotel, Leicestershire. It any members wish to attend, please contact Bryan for more information.
Chairman’s Report:

Training is still taking place every Wednesday at Sutton Leisure Centre running track. If you are interested in attending, please contact Peter Nurse or John Blackburn. The track is free to St Helens Council ‘Gold Card’ membership holders (available for free to society members)

Treasurer’s Report: 

John reported that a contribution towards the RA benevolent fund has been made with monies raised from this season’s society Champions League Buster.

CASH - £310
BANK - £489

TOTAL - £799
SUPLIES - £82

Training Slot :

‘Player Management’ – Jon Moss
St Helens society were very pleased to welcome this months guest speaker, Premier League Referee Jon Moss.

Jon’s presentation used video examples from games he was involved with to highlight the importance of player management. 
Jon recalled his FA Cup final experience showing a ‘referee point of view’ video taken on the day. 

With audience participation and humorous anecdotes, Jon was able to deliver an excellent training slot which was very informative and enjoyable. 

Meeting closed at 22:15
Next meeting is: Monday 7th March 2016
